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Currently, Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc. is waiving PA requirements for certain services, 
following the guidance below. To be considered for the waiver in accordance with Executive 
Order 1, you are required to fill out the Certification form and either mail it to 
mhnynetworkoperations@molinahealthcare.com or provide it directly to your dedicated 
Provider Relations Representative. 

 Add DFS Circ Letter 1- 
 https://www.dfs.ny.gov/industry_guidance/circular_letters/cl202
2_01 

 Add Exec Order 4 
• No. 4: Declaring a Statewide Disaster Emergency Due to 

Healthcare Staffing Shortages in the State of New York (ny.gov) 
 Executive Order 4 Certification form-  

• Insurance Circular Letter No. 9 (2021) - Form: Certification to 
Support Suspension of Utilization Review Consistent with EO 4 
(ny.gov) 
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